

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

April 14 to April 21, 1972

Applications for Financial Aid: Applications for financial aid for medical school are now being taken for the Summer Session, 1972, and academic year 1972-72. Please pick up applications immediately and return them as soon as possible, so that assignments may be made before the first summer session. For assistance or additional information, please contact Mrs. Nell Andrews, Coordinator, Financial Aid, 706 Davison Building, ext. 6649.

Seminar Announcement: Dr. Eugene S. Farley, Jr., Director of Family Medicine Program at the University of Rochester and Highland Hospital, will talk on 'The Role of Family Medicine in the Academic Medical Center'. Following Dr. Farley's comments, there will be comments by panelists, then general discussion. Expected panelists include: Dr. Thomas D. Kinney, Director of Medical and Allied Health Education, Duke Medical Center; Dr. Pobert Smith, Professor and Chairmen of Department of Family Medicine, University of North Carolina School of Medicine; Dr. Andrew G. Wallace, Professor and Chief, Division of Cardiology. Duke Medical Center; and Dr. Edward S. Williams, Chief of Medicine at Watts Hospital and practicing physician in Durham. This seminar will be from 7.30 to 9.30 P.M. on Tuesday, April 18, 1972 in Duke Hospital Amphitheater.

Biochemistry Seminar: Dr. John N. Fain, Professor in the Division of Biological and Medical Science at Brown University, will talk on "Hormonal Regulation of Lipolysis and Adenyl Cyclase in Fat Cells" at 3:00 P.M. on Tuesday, April 18, 1972 in room 385, Medical Sciences I Building. There will be discussion from 4 to 5:00 P.M.

Neurosciences: The Duke Neurosciences Society presents an informal meeting with Dr. R.M. Gaze, Head of the Division of Developmental Biology, National Institute for Medical Research, Mill Hill, London. The meeting will be at the Durham Hilton Inn on Tuesday, April 18, 1972, at 8:30 P.M.